

**From:** [Moody, Dustin \(Fed\)](#)  
**To:** [Moody, Dustin \(Fed\)](#)  
**Subject:** Re:  
**Date:** Friday, February 1, 2019 2:16:25 PM

---

hoffstein asked about pqntrusign not making it

---

**From:** Moody, Dustin (Fed)  
**Sent:** Friday, February 1, 2019 11:09:27 AM  
**To:** Moody, Dustin (Fed)  
**Subject:**

jao says sike likely needs more time. has 3 proposed mods he'll send to us for ok before they implement. switch 2 and 3. add key compression. change parameters.

kenny is ok with lima. open to merge, but says may need mediation, as deep personality issues. expects CM or NTS to go far. Says good to know lima was next on cut.